
  St. Augustine R. C. Parish 
Fourth Sunday in Ordinary Time 

January 29, 2023 
 

          “Creating A Community Of Involvement And Evangelization” 
 

                            Served by the Augustinian Friars since 1796 
 

St. Augustine parish is an open, diverse, and active Roman Catholic community rooted in the Gospel of Jesus Christ 
and founded in the Augustinian Tradition. We invite all to participate in our worship, service to others, and our 
faith development. These endeavors allow us to grow in the knowledge of God present in ourselves and each other. 
 
 

Our community joyfully welcomes all who are searching for a spiritual center to call home. 

National Shrine of     
Santo Niño de Cebú 

243 North Lawrence Street         
Philadelphia, PA 19106  
(GPS Address: 250 N. 4th Street)                 
 

Phone: 215-627-1838   FAX: 215-627-3911 
 

Website: www.st-augustinechurch.com 
 

Office Hours:   
9:00 AM to 5:00 PM  Monday to Friday 

Parish Staff: 
 
 

Rev. William F. Waters, O.S.A.  
Pastor (Ext. 110) 
pastorstaugustine@gmail.com     
 

Jacob A. Marquart, III, O.F.S. 
Parish Services Director (Ext. 115) 
staugustineparish09@gmail.com  
 

Jean Mangini 
Wedding Coordinator (Ext. 118) 
staugweddings9@gmail.com 

 

Kim Barroso   
Music Director  
kim.barroso@gmail.com 
 

Adam Klukiewski 
Maintenance Director (Ext. 111) 
facilities243@gmail.com 
 

Tim Babbage 
Accountant (Ext. 116) 
timbabbage@hotmail.com 
 

In Residence: 
 
 

Rev. Paul Morrissey, O.S.A.,  spirhealth@aol.com 
Rev. James Keating, O.S.A. 
Rev. James Paradis, O.S.A., Prior 

 Mass Schedule: 
 Monday - Friday: 12:05 PM  (LiveStreamed) 
  (10:00 AM on Legal Holidays) 
 
 

 Saturday Vigil — Suspended  Indefinitely 
   

 Sunday: 9:00 AM, 11:00 AM & 7:00 PM  
(All Masses are LiveStreamed  

on masslivestream.com) 

 

Weekly Parish Rosary via Zoom—8:00 PM on Tuesday 
Meeting ID: 854-1235-0301  PW: 150408 

  

Weekly Scripture Study via Zoom—7:00 PM on Thursday 
Meeting ID: 832-4986-0935   PW: 025786 

Sacramental Celebrations 
  

Sacrament of Baptism 
The Sacrament of Baptism is celebrated on a regular basis,    
except during Lent. It is usually celebrated within Mass.       

Arrangements must be made in advance. The parents of the 
child to be baptized meet personally ahead of time  

with the priest celebrating the sacrament.                                            
Contact the parish office for further information. 

  
Sacrament of Matrimony 

Weddings are arranged by appointment at least eight  
months in advance of the desired wedding date.  
Contact the parish  office for more information. 

  
Ministry to the Sick & Sacrament of the Sick 

If anyone in your family is seriously ill, preparing for sur-
gery, or in a nursing home and they would like a visit  

from the pastor, please call the parish office.  
  

Sacrament of Reconciliation 
After Sunday Masses or 

Anytime by appointment. 
  

Parish Registration 
Please call the parish office or visit the parish  

website for a registration form or more information.  
Forms are also available in the back of the Church. 

  
Parish Committees 

The Parish Council, Filipino Sub-Council, and Finance     
Committees assist the staff in serving the parish. Please    
contact the parish office or see Fr. Bill for information    

about serving on these various committees. 
  

Novena to the Santo Niño 
Each Sunday, after the 11:00 AM Mass there is a  

novena in honor of the Santo Niño. 



 

 
Fourth Sunday in Ordinary Time 

Sunday, January 29, 2023 
- - - - - - - - - - - -  

 
Monday, January 30, 2023 

- - - - - - - - - - - -  
 

Tuesday, January 31, 2023 
7:00 PM  S.A. Meeting in CHB 

8:00 PM  Parish Rosary—Zoom 
 

      Wednesday, February 1, 2023 
- - - - - - - - - - - -  

 
   Thursday, February 2, 2023 

7:00 PM  Parish Scripture Study—Zoom 
7:00 PM  S.A. Meeting in CHB 

 
Friday, February 3, 2023 

- - - - - - - - - - - -  
 

  Saturday, February 4, 2023 
1:00 PM  Steering Committee Meeting 

                                                

 
Sunday, January 29, 2023 

  9:00 AM        The Parish Community  
11:00 AM     † Florencio Manguba 
   7:00 PM    † Daniel F. Waters, III  
                        

Monday, January 30, 2023 
12:05 PM       
                               

Tuesday, January 31, 2023 
12:05 PM      † Bob Fitzgerald 
                                                                                         

      Wednesday, February 1, 2023 
12:05 PM      † Myrtle Grab 
                          

    Thursday, February 2, 2023 
12:05 PM     Deceased Members and 
                     Benefactors of the OSA 
                                                                                                                                                        
            Friday, February 3, 2023 
12:05 PM      † Helen O’Brien Armstrong   
                                                        
            Saturday, February 4, 2023 

  - - - - - - - - - - - -  
 
† = Deceased 
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Electronic Giving 
Just log on to our website,  

www.st-augustinechurch.com  
and click  on: 

“Sign Up For Electronic Giving” 

Goal: $750,000 (Phase 1) To date: 
 

Pledges: 216 Percentage: 107.0450% 
Amount Pledged: $802,837.68 
Pledges Received: $745,867.68 

In-Kind Gifts Received: $10,437.71 
Campaign Total Rec’d: $756,305.39 

Print Out of 2022 
Church Contributions 

As the season of tax return   

preparation approaches, many  

people who itemize on their tax 

returns like to have a printed 

copy of their yearly church     

contributions. This report is available to all parishioners who 

request a printed copy. Simply call Jacob Marquart, OFS, in the 

Friary Parish Office, Monday to Friday from 9:15 AM to 5:00 PM 

and request a copy to be mailed to you. If you received a copy 

last year, you will automatically receive one this year,       

so you don’t need to do anything. 

Sacrificial Giving 
January 22, 2023 

 Number of Envelopes Used: 28 
Amount in Envelopes: $1,435.00 

Average $/Envelope: $51.25 
Electronic Giving: 40 

Amount Electronic: $1,300.00 
Average $/Electronic: $32.50 

Loose Money: $470.00 
Total Collection: $3,205.00 

 

Eternal rest grant unto him, O Lord... 

 CESAR D. Manguba 

  Entered eternal life January 20, 2023 

Baptism Celebration 

We had the blessed opportunity  
through the celebration of the holy  

Sacrament of Baptism to  
welcome a new member into our  
parish community last Sunday. 

 

           Sunday, January 22, 2023 
 

     Giovanni Henry Gonzalez 
              Son of Henry & Marielle Gonzalez 

    

Congratulations! 
 

 
Please keep Giovanni’s family in your prayers.  

Tuesday, January 31, 2023 - 7:00 PM 

The Holy Sacrifice of the Mass For His 
Holiness, Pope Benedict XVI On the One 
Month Anniversary—Month’s Mind—of 
His Death 

Location: Cathedral Basilica of Saints Peter 
and Paul, Philadelphia, PA 19103 

More info: https://cathedralphila.org/
requiem-mass-for-pope-benedict-xvi/      

Parking is available. 

Saint Charles Borromeo Seminary 

The Seminary will be livestreaming Solemn Vespers this 
Sunday, January 29th at 5:00pm in Saint Martin's Chapel at  
https://www.youtube.com/@st.charlesborromeoseminary2561 
 

Going forward, Solemn Vespers will be livestreamed every third  

https://www.youtube.com/@st.charlesborromeoseminary2561?fbclid=IwAR13ihX8qAb2gGIy077BADsiWee13l-_MfkF-yLWAGWVod7LNHywfCIl7gU


 

 

 
 

 
 
 
 
Dear Parishioners: 
 
On your behalf and on my own, I would like to thank some members of our parish staff for their service to 
the parish, specifically Adam Klukiewski, Tim Babbage and Jacob Marquart, O.F.S. 
 
In the middle of the night last Friday/Saturday, the Parish once again lost power to our buildings,           
consequently we lost electricity and heat. This was due to the break of underground electrical equipment on 
Lawrence Street. We had a funeral on Saturday morning which was conducted without electricity or heat. 
All things considered, it went very smoothly. 
 
I say “once again” because right before New Years, we lost water and electricity. This was due to a water 
main break at the corner of Vine and Lawrence Streets. Because of this, there was a great deal of water in 
the basements (about 4 to 5 feet) of two of our buildings and the loss of some parish items.  
 
On both of these occasions, Adam, Tim and Jacob responded selflessly. They dealt with city workers, our 
tenants (Women Veterans Center, Vagabond Missions, and Women of Hope), a cleaning company, and 
insurance representatives. This past weekend Adam was here all day Saturday being a liaison to PECO. 
Tim was here for several hours on Sunday dealing with a worker from the company who oversees our  
heating system. Jacob was here Saturday night making sure the computer equipment was in order to 
livestream our Masses on Sunday. He often responds from home when our internet goes down, and that is 
often. They all were in communication by phone during all these happenings. 
 
The Bishop never said anything to me about these issues at ordination 51 years ago. I am greatly dependent 
on our parish staff. I want to thank them publicly, but I also want you to be aware of how fortunate the   
parish is to have staff members who respond so generously to our parish needs.  
 
Have a great week. 

         A word from Fr. Bill… 

Fr. Bill 




